
Spokane Public Schools complies with all federal and state rules and regulations and does not discriminate in the admission, 
treatment, employment, or access to its programs or activities on the basis of age, sex, marital status, race, color, creed, national 
origin, the presence of any sensory, mental, or physical disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal by a person with 
a disability, sexual orientation including gender expression or gender identity, or honorably discharged veteran or military status. This 
holds true for all students who are interested in participating in educational programs and/or extracurricular school activities and 
provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. Inquiries regarding compliance and/or grievance proce-
dures may be directed to the school district’s Title IX/Staff Civil Rights Officer, ADA Officer, Harassment, Intimidation, Bullying (HIB)/
Student Civil Rights Officer and/or 504 Compliance Officer listed on our website at www.spokaneschools.org/nondiscrimination

Principal’s Message:
Dear Hutton Families,

As 2021 comes to a close, I wanted to take a moment 
to thank you for such an amazing start! As the holidays 
approach, it’s easy to get caught up in the hustle and 
bustle of this time. So, please remember to take care of 
yourself first. Rest when you need a pause. Breathe deeply 
and laugh a lot. Enjoy time with your children reading 
books, playing games, watching movies and enjoying 
meals together. Use this time to create memories that will 
sustain you throughout the year.

As the calendar year ends and we all take stock of 
our blessings, I am once again humbled by our school 
community. Your students inspire me daily. They are truly 
amazing little people –smart, curious, and kind. I am 
honored to be your principal.

A Heart for Hutton,

LaTonya Simmons 
Principal, latonyas@spokaneschools.org

Upcoming Events: 
December 17 
Pajama Day 

December 20-January 2 
Winter Break
January 14 

Early Release 1:45 
January 17 

Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
No School 
January 28 

Early Release 1:45
January 31 

Semester Break/Weather 
Make-up - No School

Shout out to all 
the students who 
received a Hawk High 
Five for demonstrating 
awesome Hawk behavior.

Hutton
Have a positive attitude
Always show respect
Will follow directions
Keep everyone safe
Strive for excellence

SOAR!

HUTTON NEEDS IN-BUILDING AIDES
to support students during the noon hours 
from 10:40 am to 1:00, M-F. The wage for 

this position is $14.19 per hour. It is a great 
way to interact with students and become 
more involved in the school that your child 
or children attend. For more information, 

please call the Hutton office at 
509-354-3030.
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Pick-Up and Drop-Off Reminder
Pick Up and Drop Off Reminders PLEASE DO NOT LEAVE YOUR CAR 
UNATTENDED. Parents are encouraged to pull in and 
drop off your child. If you must leave your car, 
please feel free to use the angle parking outside 
the fence or park on the street. On the north side 
of the building, there is a turnaround. Please do 
not park in this space. It makes it very difficult 
for traffic to keep moving if there are parked 
cars. Also, please be mindful of our neighbor’s 
driveways and do not block them. Thank you 
for your assistance in these matters.

Hutton Has Spirit!
	y Positivi-Tee Tuesdays Wear a shirt that says something positive every 

Tuesday. For example: Live Every Moment, Laugh Every day, Love Beyond 
Words.

	y T24 Thursdays Join your 
fellow Hutton scholars 
and staff each week in 
celebrating going beyond 
high school graduation with 
T24! Every Thursday, wear 
any T (technical school) 
2 (community college) 4 
(university) gear and let everyone know that you know 
the importance of learning plans beyond high school.

	y Every Friday is Hutton Spirit Day. Show your Hawk 
Spirit by wearing your Hutton Spirit attire.

Attention all Hutton Hawks! 
Hutton Elementary is celebrating 100 

years (1921-2021) and we want to hear 
from you! Please send your stories, 

photos, favorite teachers, and more to 
huttonptg@gmail.com. We need your 
celebration stories by January 31st.

Student Cell Phones 
Spokane Public School 
Board of Directors 
have approved 
a more specific 
policy regarding 
use of cell phones 
at school. They 
need to be turned off 
and kept in a backpack, not with 
the student. 
Listed below are the 
consequences:
1st time: Taken and given back at 
the end of the day
2nd time: Parent will pick up
3rd time: No cell phone allowed 
at school

Like us on Facebook! 

Please exit the school grounds 
and head home as soon as school 

is dismissed each day.

Attention  
Student Walkers

The Christmas Bureau is a 
holiday assistance program that 
provides grocery 
vouchers, books 
and toys to 
homes in need 
over the holidays. 
For further 
information on 
how to apply or donate please visit 
The Christmas Bureau.

Call the attendance line with  
your child’s absence, 354-3060 

Thank you to our 
community partners!
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